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Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 

 

 

        
 
 

 
 
10th December 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

‘A Games’ Festival at St. Cuthbert Mayne School on Thursday 17th January. 

 

Your child has been selected to take part in the above festival which will take place on the morning of 

Thursday 17th January from 9.30 a.m. – 11.30 a.m. This event includes activities such as trampolining, 

table tennis, orienteering and waveboarding with an emphasis on enjoyment and discovery. 

 

The children will be transported to the event by Minibus/coach and picked up from there at 11.30 a.m. 

returning in time for lunch. Your child should wear their P.E. kit and have a water bottle with them.  

 

Please complete the slip below and return to the office by Wednesday 19th December. 

 

Many thanks 

Yours sincerely 

Mr S Brown 

P.E. Lead 

 

OUR LADY OF THE ANGELS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL, QUEENSWAY  

‘A Games’ Festival at St. Cuthbert Mayne School on Thursday 17th January. 

 

 

Name of Child ………………………………….. Class................................... 

 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the ‘A Games’ Festival at St. Cuthbert Mayne 

School. 

 

 

Medical information……………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

 

Signed……………………  Date… …………….    Emergency tel. no……………………  
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